
 

 

 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF 

UNDERSTANDING AND ARTICULATION AGREEMENT BETWEEN 
UTPB AND ECISD (BG-E) 

 
DATE: July 17, 2007 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
  
Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding and Articulation Agreement between 
ECISD and the University of Texas of the Permian Basin. This agreement will allow 
ECISD high school students to enroll in Dual Credit Courses through UTPB.  
 
 
 ************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of 
Understanding and Articulation Agreement for the 2007-2008 academic school year. 
 
 ************************ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Wendell Sollis,     Bruce Revell, 
Superintendent of Schools   Deputy Superintendent 
       for District Operations 


